From: City of Saint John, New Brunswick < webform-noreply@saintjohn.ca>

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 2:23 PM

To: Common Clerk < commonclerk@saintjohn.ca>

Subject: Webform submission from: Submission to Council Form

[ External Email Alert] \*\*Please note that this message is from an external sender. If it appears to be sent from a Saint John employee, please forward the email to <a href="mailto:spamsample@saintjohn.ca">spamsample@saintjohn.ca</a> or contact the IT Service Desk.\*\*

Submitted on Mon, 07/14/2025 - 14:23

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

# About Person/Group Submitting

#### First name

Adam

### Last name

Pottle

### **Mailing Address**

Saint John, New Brunswick. E2L 1M7

## **Telephone**

#### **Email**

If you do not wish to have your personal information (address, phone number, email) become part of the public record, please check this box.
Yes

# **About your Submission**

## **Topic of submission**

Lack of sidewalk on Broadview Avenue

## Purpose for submission (what is the ask of council):

Construct sidewalk on south side of Broadview from Barrack Green west to Charlotte.

## **Executive summary**

With recent construction on Broad Street rerouting both vehicle and pedestrian traffic to Broadview, between Charlotte and Wentworth, there is a clear need for a sidewalk.

It was unusual to see an uptown street get fully rebuilt without one. This does not seem to align with the Move or Green Council Priorities.

While Broadview was recently rebuilt, no sidewalk was added between Charlotte and Sydney. From Sydney to Carmarthen, a sidewalk was fully built on the north side of the street. On the south side, it stops just west of Barrack Green in the middle of the block.

Council should consider extending the southern sidewalk from where it currently stops halfway between Carmarthen and Sydney, down the south side of Broadview, to Charlotte.

With an a new 40-unit apartment building underway, several good-sized employers in the area, and more extensive development proposed, adding about 175m of sidewalk would be beneficial.

Thanks, Adam